Blair Park

CHARING HEALTHCARE

Newsletter

August 2024 Issue

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, we hope you enjoy!



Residents celebrating their birthday this month are...



Betty – 100 years young!!



Marcie – 14th





Doreen – 20th

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx

A little preview of what we got up to in June...

We celebrated the birthdays of Shirley, Eileen L and Ron this month.

We continued with our round the world theme where we went to the United States of America and had virtual tours and watched the film "Rock-a-Bye Baby".

We also celebrated World Chocolate Day on Monday, 8th July with all things chocolate. We watched Charlie and the Chocolate Factory where we ate chocolate and then played some chocolate centred games.

Our American themed lunch went down well.

With the weather getting hotter and summer's arrival, we have arranged for an ice cream van to visit every Thursday afternoon for the last few weeks. This has been a big hit with the residents so we are continuing with this until September.

We had entertainment from the amazing Keeley on Saturday, 6th July and another great female singer, Claire, came in as a last-minute replacement for our Elvis singer, who was unwell, on Saturday, 20th July. Thank you, ladies.

We had our residents' family meeting so thank you to those who came.



































Sensory items and game

















Coming up in the future

August sees us heading off to Hawaii with lots more themed activities.

We will also be having a beach-themed party.

Entertainment on Monday, 5th August will be from The Experience, a double act who will be doing a Copacabana beach part act for us.

We have our Summer Fayre arranged for Saturday, 24th August. We have a great family day planned with a singer, craft stalls, a raffle, face painter, cake decorating, ice cream van, burger van and lots more. Posters are up, please spread the word. We hope to see as many of you with your family and friends as we can. Let's make it a day to remember.

We would love some raffle prizes for our raffle if anyone is able to donate something. Tickets will be on sale from the end of July so please see Tara or Gemma. They are £1.00 per strip.

Friends & Family

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their relatives to Blair Park.

We are hoping to start a vegetable or herb garden in the coming months and are looking at buying a small pop-up greenhouse. If you have any old plant pots, seed trays, soil or seeds you could donate, it would be appreciated.

With the weather being so fabulous, we are using our garden more. Please can you make sure your loved one has sun cream and a hat (named) please.

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your relative's name on them before bringing in please.

We have activities planned so please check the activities board when you come and visit your relative.

We are asking for donations of clean, clear round plastic drinks bottles for a future activity. There will be a box left in reception for these. Thank you.



Getting in Touch

Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, Kent. ME10 2AL

Tel: 01795 423695 Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk